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From: Nathan McLoughlin <nathan.mcloughlin@mplanning.co.uk>
Sent: 09 July 2014 14:53
To: newlocalplan
Subject: 9117 Representation on behalf of Centaur Homes

Importance: High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Categories: Debbie

Dear Sir or Madam 
 
Mcloughlin Planning was instructed to submit representations on the Plan by Centaur Homes. At the time of 
the representations, we did not indicate whether we would wish to appear at the Examination. We have now 
been instructed to appear at the Examination and could you please amend our records accordingly so that we 
can be invited to attend the examination? 
 
These were sent to the above email address on 27 June at 15.57pm by my colleague Guy Kippen, who has 
had receipt of the reps confirmed. 
 
Regards 
 
Nathan McLoughlin BSc Hons DipTP MRTPI 
Director 
 
 

 
 
 

 

e: nathan.mcloughlin@mplanning.co.uk 
m: 0773 682 1475 
t: 01452 835615 
a: McLoughlin Planning Ltd, North Warehouse, Gloucester Docks, Gloucester, GL1 2FB 
w: www.mplanning.co.uk 
 
 

 


